
OUR LADY OF PEACE CHURCH	 COLUMBUS, OHIO

PDF ME PLEASE. Thanks.
MASS SERVERS
SATURDAY, JULY 9 
 	 4:00 p.m. 	 S. Hawkins, T. Foley, A. Lang
SUNDAY, JULY 10
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 J. Fortkamp, N. George, M. O’Brien
	 10:00 a.m. 	 S. Mikula, A. Ferguson, R. Ulibarri
	 11:30 a.m. 	 M.K. Bertsch-Jones, J. & S. Douglass 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF THE EUCHARIST
SATURDAY, JULY 9
 	 4:00 p.m. 	 K. Brosmer, N. Egelhoff, E. & K. Guilfoyle, 
		    J. & J. Marmion
SUNDAY, JULY 10
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 R. Baxter, M. Pinckney, A. France,
		    A. & K. Lordo, M. Thomas 
 	 10:00 a.m.	 E. Benson, D. Fast, M. Fields, J. Gauntner, 
		    D. King, G. Ulibarri 
 	 11:30 a.m. 	 M. Devine, D. & G. Mosko, 
		    M. & R. O’Brien, D. Sapp

LECTORS
SATURDAY, JULY 9
 	 4:00 p.m. 	 M. Overmyer, D. Zeyen
SUNDAY, JULY 10
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 P. Casper, J. O’Brien
 	 10:00 a.m. 	 S. Gauntner, D. King 
 	 11:30 a.m. 	 M. Miller, L. Talmadge 

READINGS JULY 10, 2016 
First Reading: Deuteronomy 30:10-14
Second Reading: Colossians 1: 15-20
Gospel Luke 10:25-37

OFFERTORY TOTALS for June 26, 2016
Envelopes and Holy Days.............................$	6,111.34
Total................................................................$	6,111.34 
Diocesan Tax..................................................$	 366.68
Net...................................................................$	5,744.66 

Prayer Line – If you have a petition you would like the 
Prayer Line to join in praying for, please call Bunni Cosimati 
at 614-847-1826. Prayers are kept confidential.

The Church Office will be closed Monday, July 4th. 
Msgr. Johnson and the OLP Staff wish you all a happy 
and safe holiday!

Are You Interested
 in Becoming a Catholic?

Our RCIA program will begin in early 
September. The RCIA program is for any 
individual wishing to receive their sacraments 
of Baptism or Confirmation. It is a wonderful 
opportunity for individuals to learn more about 

the Catholic Faith, how it plays an integral role in life, and 
to find ways to grow deeper in faith. For more information, 
please contact Deacon Jeffrey Fortkamp at 614-578-5420 
or jdfortkamp@gmail.com.

Jubilee Year Of Mercy

New Idols
We have created new idols. The worship 
of the ancient golden calf (c.f. Ex 32:1-
35) has returned in a new and ruthless 
guise in the idolatry of money and the 
dictatorship of an impersonal economy lacking a 
truly human purpose. The worldwide crisis affecting 
finance and the economy lays bare their imbalances 
and, above all, their lack of real concern for human 
beings; man is reduced to one of his needs alone: 
consumption. 

– Pope Francis – Evangelii Gaudium

REFLECTION: Has money become an idol to you? 
Where does it have a hold on your heart, your 
happiness, and your ability to give mercy to others? 
Where can you use money for the good of others?

(Our Sunday Visitor) 
Our Lady of Peace…Pray for Us!

High School Youth Ministry – All high school students and 
home for the summer college students are invited to join us 
for a summer Bible Study every Wednesday at 7:00-8:30 
p.m. on the parish patio (look for the sign). In case of rain, 
we will meet inside the parish basement. We are looking 
ahead to the upcoming Sunday’s readings and learning 
what Christ wants to teach us individually through the living 
Word of God. Bring a friend and join us! Questions? Contact 
Christine at C_Flowers12@yahoo.com. 

Alpha Is Coming…
Over the next several weekends, the parish will be 
hearing more about the Alpha sessions that will begin 
this September. At the Festival, Alpha team members 
will sponsor a booth with informational materials, and 
at all the Masses on the weekend of July 23rd/24th 
participants in the pilot sessions we held this past 
Spring will speak about their experiences. What they 
say might be more credible than puffery from the pastor! 
The parish website, too, will have information, including 
a link to the Alpha site. More details will follow. 
	 – Fr. John



FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME	 JULY 3, 2016

SATURDAY, JULY 2
 	 4:00 p.m. 	 Ridenour/Rozum Families 
 		    (Fran Ridenour)
SUNDAY, JULY 3
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 Anna Loffler 
		    (Nieces & Nephews)
 	 10:00 a.m. 	 William Hanshaw
 		    (Peter & Linda Zeyen)
 	 11:30 a.m. 	 Our Parishioners
TUESDAY, JULY 5
 	 5:30 p.m. 	 Glenn Milam 
		    (Garrity Family)
WEDNESDAY, JULY 6
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 Ed Giorgione 
		    (Leo Fry)
THURSDAY, JULY 7
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 Margaret Clark 
		    (Ruthie & John Fortkamp) 
FRIDAY, JULY 8
	  8:30 a.m. 	 Teresa Gelonese
 		    (Thomas Henry & Family)
SATURDAY, JULY 9
 	 4:00 p.m. 	 Mary Louise Maloney Gideon 
 		    (Mark R. Gideon)
SUNDAY, JULY 10
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 Lillian Zack 
		    (Phil & Mary Jo Wippel)
 	 10:00 a.m. 	 Patricia Rosato 
		    (Barbara Fischer)
 	 11:30 a.m. 	 Our Parishioners

The Summer Blood Drive will be July 24th, from 9:00 
a.m. until 2:00 p.m. and will be held in 
the OLP Old Rectory (door to the right 
of main church doors). To schedule an 
appointment, please call the Red Cross 
at 1-800-733-2767 or book online at 
redcrossblood.org Walk-ins are welcome. 

BAA Update – Thank you to everyone who has returned an 
envelope. This week alone, another 5 gifts were received. 
The parish is now $16,656.12 pledged over goal. We still 
need to hear from about 400 families. All funds received 
over the goal are returned to the parish free of the diocesan 
tax. If you have already pledged, thank you and we invite 
you to please consider making an additional pledge to the 
2016 Bishop’s Annual Appeal.

Summer Softball Camp –
Bishop Watterson is hosting a 
Summer Softball Camp for girls 
ages 8-14. The camp will be July 
26-28 at OLP from 6:30-8:00 p.m. To register, please visit 
http://www.bishopwatterson.com/athletics-and-activities/
watterson-sports/spring-sports/softball.

SVDP News – Your OLP SVDP thanks 
you for your generous donation on 
June 12th after all the Masses; we 
collected $2,904.43. 

TOGETHER, 
WE DO MAKE A DIFFERENCE! 

    Families in need do not have the financial stamina 
to be prepared for the unexpected. This past month, 
we had requests to help pay a rent hike, money to 
replace a dead battery for the only car they have to 
get to work, a roll of quarters for laundry...some of 
the requests may seem simple to us. Some require 
a commitment from OLP and another parish...A 
bedbug infestation required a great deal of work and 
cooperation from us and the family.

    Money doesn’t solve all of these problems...
we need help from you: can you do a small house 
repair, have a trade you can share, have a medical 
background to help those in need?

    At this time, we only have one person familiar with 
assisting individuals and families with the paperwork 
needed to apply for Social Security or some type 
of public assistance. Just imagine, companies are 
threatening to turn off utilities for nonpayment, here 
comes SVDP to not only help with payment but also 
help them to apply for assistance due to low income, 
job loss or illness. We don’t just give out money, we try 
to help the client stand alone to care for themselves 
and their family. If you have a talent to share, or need 
more information about our work, please call our 
President Hank Rutland at 614-267-4213 or email 
him at henry4835@att.net.

    We are all God’s children, in our neighborhood or 
across town. If you have a family in your neighborhood 
or in our school and parish in need of help, please 
let us know. Everything is always, and will continue 
to be, confidential. Please continue to be a part of 
helping those who need our assistance. 

    If you missed our June collection, donations are 
always welcome in the collection...just put in envelope 
marked SVDP. Thank you for your continuing 
generosity.

GET READY FOR THE CLOTHING DRIVE – Summer 
goes by quickly....so as you go through your children’s 
(as well as your own) clothing, please consider saving 
them for the October clothing drive in Mc Arthur, Ohio. 
It may seem like a long time until October but back to 
school will be here before you know it! Your donation 
can make the difference for children starting school in 
the fall. Thank you for considering our request.




